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(2:03 p.m. - Video Time Stamp: 01:01:34) 

Mr. Horton discussed the GeoZone Townhall that SCP held in Cloverdale in 

February.  He stated that areas of focus included seismic activity and safety, 

water use, how the drilling for geothermal wells was different than oil and gas 

fracking, and the local impacts.  CEO Syphers thanked the SCP team for their 

work on the GeoZone. 

Chair Lipp said that thoughtful engagement was necessary, and Member 

Nicholls said he was impressed by the economic consideration that was given 

by Mayor Todd Lands of Cloverdale.  Hollinshead asked what the heating time 

frame was for the heat storage project and Ryan Tracey, Director of Planning 

and Analytics answered that it had a 20-hour cycle but could heat quickly.  

Member Hollinshead asked what long-term storage SCP was looking at and 

Director Tracey answered that it would be part of this year’s Integrated 

Resource Plan (IRP). 

Public Comment: None 

  


